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Memo 02-2 
 
To:         Chatham Health District Staff 
 
From:     Thad D. King, Director of Health 
 
Re:         Onsite Septic System Using Select Fill Material  
 
Date:      10/1/02 
 
 
All septic system designs using select fill material shall conform to the standards of the 
Public Health Code, most recent revision, and be demonstrated as suitable by the 
following: 
 

1. The installer shall provide a sieve analysis of the material as provided by the 
supplier, if the material is of known quality and performance, and has been tested 
with regular frequency, and if the last test results were completed not more than 
two months from the fill placement/area preparation inspection date, and those 
test results shall be part of the final inspection approval. 

 
2. The installer shall provide a sieve analysis of the material after placement onsite 

pursuant to the approved plan and prior to construction and those test results 
shall be part of the final inspection approval. 
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